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16th September 2022 
 

Welcome to Shakespeare and for many 
of you welcome back! 
 

I hope that you will find this information 
useful to support your child and their 
learning at home.  Furthermore, that it 
gives you an insight into the day to day 
learning that takes place within the 
classroom.  Lots more information about 
things going on in Shakespeare class can 
be found on the school website within 
the Shakespeare class pages. 
 
 

Homework 
Maths 
Mental Arithmetic returns home today 
to keep our Maths skills ticking over and 
these books should be returned on 
Wednesday. Your child will need to 
complete one page of MA using pencil 
unless they have been told otherwise.  If 
your child has not bought a Mental 
Maths homework book home with them 
today, please can we check to see if it is 
still at home. 
 
Reading 
Years 5 and 6 pupils should be reading 
for at least 20 minutes x 5 a week.  It is 
expected that the children read every 
day for a minimum of 20 minutes. This 
could be reading to an adult aloud, 
independently or sharing a book 
together. It is important that the 
comprehension and understanding of 
the text is checked regularly.  
 

  

Spellings 
Spellings are listed below in their groups.  
We will be working on these words during 
the upcoming week and these words will 
be tested on Friday.  
There are also some ‘Challenge Spellings’ 
which we have come across during our 
English lessons.  Please support you child 
in learning the focused words first. 
 

(Year 5 & 6 
focused words) 

 
Spelling rule: 

ible/able 

Challenge Spelling 
Words 

reversible funeral 
possible suit 

valuable agree 
respectable salute 

incredible following 
adorable mourn 

disposable grime 

forgivable infectious 
enviable beast 

invincible precaution 
 

Pink Book – No Topic or Literacy Task set 

this week. 

 

I hope you have a lovely weekend and 

as always, many thanks for all of your 

support 

 

Upcoming Diary Dates 

Friday 23rd Sept – Jeans for Genes day 

Children to come into school wearing 

denim jeans if possible to support this 

day.   
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